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I am still waiting for warm weather and summer 

like conditions but at least when it is cold and 

rainly you donôt feel guilty about staying home 

and quilting. I have, however, decided that I am 

not wearing any more socks until the fall. I would 

really appreciate not hearing my furnace come 

on at night but I am not willing to make decisions 

that result in my cats and husband feeling the 

cold. Although I could just say ï wear a quilt, 

there are a few of those around here. 

I know many of you trade your sewing tools for 

gardening tools so you will welcome the spring ï 

if and when it arrives. Enjoy! 
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May 2016  

       9Ƴŀƛƭ Υ ŀǉƎƳŜƳōŜǊǎϪƻǳǘƭƻƻƪΦŎƻƳ 

Doors open at 6:00 
Meeting starts at 7:00 

 
Third Wednesday of each month  
Marshall Memorial United Church  

20 Gilbert Ave, Ancaster 

 

What to Bring 
to Meetings  

¶ Name Tag 

¶ Show and Tell 

¶ Coffee cup, lug a mug 

¶ Money for 50/50, 

¶ Library books to return 

Note our meetings are   

       

 

¶ Fragrance and latex free 

¶ Money for UFO/
Workshops 

¶ Note that cell phones 
should be turned off or 
to airplane mode. 

¶ Indoor shoes as winter 
boots are not to be worn 
in the hall.  

http://www.ancasterquilters.com/home
mailto:ancasterquilters@yahoo.com


Programme 
Our guest speaker for May is Susan Forbes a 
talented teacher at all levels of the quilting 
venue. During her trunk show Susan will talk 
about various fun techniques and special rul-
ers;  many of which she will  show you the va-
riety of fun things that can be made.  Her quilts 
and their special ruler application with be refer-
enced in a hand out. 
      June will be our year end wrap up with A-L 
are responsible for foods/treats and M-Z items 
for Interval House. For our families at Interval 
House- as our families find themselves ready 
to leave IH and move on to their own 
homes, they require many household inciden-
tals such as dish/laundry detergents, fleecy
(liquid/sheets),  comet, scour pads, tea towels, 
dish cloth, hand towels, oven mitts/pads, paper 
towels or J cloths, Kleenex and toilet paper, 
and maybe some Mr Clean and/or                
Windex.  Think of what you would need mov-
ing into new place and setting up  for the first 
time. Would be nice if we could get a dozen 
totally equipped care packages. They were 
thrilled with the care packages they received in       
December. 

Janet Hockley, Program, AQG 

905-304-0257   hockljk@hotmail.ca  

 

Membership 
 

This is the final month for membership 
renewals for the 2016 - 2017 guild 
season.  Current member renewal is 
$40.00.  Ladies on the wait list will be offered 
memberships ($40.00 plus $5.00 for their 
name tag) after May 31st.  Guests may attend 
our Wednesday night meetings for $5.00 per 
evening. 
 
Please bring your cash or cheques made 
payable to the Ancaster Quilter's Guild to 
secure your continuing membership and to 
receive your new membership card. 
 
Cathy Pinelli 
Membership Chairperson 
ppinelli@rogers.com 
905 389-3607 
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White Glove Ladies:   

 White glove ladies for May are Jackie Bo-

ros, Marjorie Hurajt, Linda Hing  

Snack Ladies  

The snack ladies for May are: Heide 

Koehn; Lawna Eslary; Margaret 

Gibbs; Joan Barron; Diane Childerley; 

Sam Croucher,  

Thanks Linda  
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Quilting Fabrics  

Notions 

Machine Quilting  

Block of the Month  

Kits 

 

356 Wilson Street East, Ancaster 

905-304-0180 

thequiltrack@sympatico.ca   -  www.thequiltrack.ca 

Dear Guild Members, 
 
I learned today that the Ingersoll Guild is collecting quilts to forward to Fort McMurray in early 
June.  If anyone has a quilt or knows a Quilter who would be willing to donate a quilt I will be happy 
to collect them and get them to Ingersoll. 
 
It is not often that we have a disaster in our own country to try and help.  Everyone was so gener-
ous to the Alberta Flood victims which doesn't seem that long ago but yet again     Albertans need 
our help. 
 
Thank you in advance for anything you can do. 
 
Mary Macfarlane 

 

A Complete List is on the Canadian Quilters Guild Site.  

http://www.canadianquilter.com/index.php 

http://www.canadianquilter.com/events-calendar.php ( end of May 2016) 

 

May 27- 28 Dunnville Quilt Show, Contact: Carol Probert, Phone: 905-701-8798 

Email: dotsquiltshow@gmail.com. Website: http://dunnvillequiltguild.com  

June 3
 
-4, Hamilton Quiltersô Guild Quilt Show. Fri. 10 a.m. to 7 p.m. and Sat. 10 a.m. to 4 p.m. 

website: http://hamiltonquiltguild.ca/show-quilts-in-bloom.html.  

June 15 - 18 Quilt Canada 2016, Toronto, International Centre  

Website: www.canadianquilter.com/events/quilt-canada-2016.php  

 

mailto:thequiltrack@sympatico.ca
http://www.thequiltrack.ca
mailto:dotsquiltshow@gmail.com
http://dunnvillequiltguild.com
http://hamiltonquiltguild.ca/show-quilts-in-bloom.html
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Amendment to Our Constitution 

As I mentioned at our April meeting, I will be making a motion at the June meeting to amend  

Article 3 Head Office   

From: The head office of the Corporation shall be in the town of Dundas, in the Province of On-

tario and at such place there in as the Executive Committee may from time to time determine.   

 

To: The head office of the Corporation shall be in the town of Ancaster, in the Province of     

Ontario and at such place there in as the Executive Committee may from time to time deter-

mine.   

 

Susan Lusted, past president  
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Caring Cards  
Remember to send the name 
of members to whom a car-
ing card should be sent. 
Please send this information 
to Jackie Syer at jackiesy-
er@gmail.com or 905 844 
0574 

Block of the Month News 

I'd like to thank everyone who took part in 

the Block of the Month this year!  All of the 

instructions have been handed out.  If you 

have missed a month, I'll have all of the 

monthly notes at the next meeting. 

 

It's been nice to hear that some of you are 

finished the top and they've already been 

taken to the long arm quilter!  Well done!   

 

I hope all of you will bring your Block of the 

Month project to the June meeting for show 

and share. 

 

Denise 

Comfort Quilts  
Hello Quilters!   
 
Thanks to all of you who brought in 
completed quilts,tops at the April     
meeting,it was overwhelming! We will 
have a wonderful presentation of quilts 
to give to our recipients at the June 
meeting thanks to your efforts. 
(Representatives from Interval House, 
Hamilton Police Services(Child Abuse 
Branch) and Dr Bob Kemp Hospice will 
be our guests)  If you have outstanding 
projects to return to us, we would               
appreciate them as soon as possible so 
that they can be labelled,bound or quilt-
ed in time for the June presentation. 
For those of you who would like some-
thing to work on over the summer,come 
and see us at the May meeting, we 
have a variety of kits available. 
Also,when you return your completed 
items, your name goes in the monthly 
draw, and the year end draw which will 
be done at the June meeting,that lovely 
bag Lynda Ryan has on display every 
month! Don't miss out! 
Thanks for your participation in this im-
portant community program, 
 
 
Colleen Dawson, Lynda Ryan, Teresa 
McPhail and Karen Rienau 
 

 

UFOõs and Workshops  

Here it is May already, hard to be-
lieve the guild year is almost over. 
Once again we had a very success-
ful workshop held on April 22nd and 
23rd. Our term of workshop co-
ordinators is coming to an end and 
we would like to thank everyone 
who supported this venue and us to 
keep this a viable event. 
A reminder of upcoming dates for 
next years workshops, please put 
them in your calendar so when up-
coming events get proposed to you, 
you will know if you have a possible 
future commitment or perhaps you 
can reschedule the appointment. 
Ready, set, go, mark them down!! 
October 21, 22, 2016; November 
18, 19, 2016; January 20, 21, 2017; 
March 3, 4, 2017; and April 21, 22, 
2017. 
Happy quilting 
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Susan Sholer, Karen Rutledge, Wendy Dalrymple,Cathy Pinelli, Jeanne Kerr, Barbara 
Paul, Joan Cook, Joan Barron, Leslie Drake, Brenda Lupton,Elaine Latulippe 
  
 

CLC¢¸ CLC¢¸ 5w!² ²Lbb9w 
Jackie Hilton $76.00  

Show and Share:  
Janice Leverton            Split Decision 
Wendy Dalrymple          Split Decision 
Janet Hockley                Criss/Cross - ASAC Fall 
2015 
Jane Waye                    Pink and Grey Sampler 
Gisela Ball                     Giddy Up 
Ann Fucic                       Floral quilt and brick trees 
Karen Brown                  Foxes and Lambs 
Chris Reid (visitor)         Snowman Quilt and Star 
Wall Hanging  
Sam Croucher                Fall Wall hanging 
Jo Beard                        BOM Row Quilt 
Martha Forbes                First Ladies 
Joan Barron                    Black Batik 
Jackie Syer                    Buzz Saw 
Denise McKenna           Stain Glass 
Mary Crowe                    Black and White Log Cabin 
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Placemats  

Placemats are a great way to practise new quilting techniques or using up your orphan blocks. 

We know that the placemats are greatly appreciated by those who receive them. Letôs keep this 

programme the success it has always been.   

Rena, Sam and Brenda  


